Response from Archer Daniels Midland to items with allegations of involvement in the deforestation of lands in Bolivia and Brazil
27 March 2017
The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Archer Daniels Midland to respond to the following items:

· “The Ultimate Mystery Meat: Exposing the Secrets Behind Burger King and Global Meat Production”, Rainforest Foundation Norway and Mighty Earth, February 2017

http://www.mightyearth.org/mysterymeat/
· [Portuguese] “O Maior Mistério da Cadeia de Produção de Carne: Os segredos por trás do Burger King e da produção mundial de carne”, fevereiro de 2017
http://www.mightyearth.org/mysterymeat-portuguese/ 
Archer Daniels Midland sent the following response to the Resource Centre:

Thank you for your invitation to comment on the February article titled: “The Ultimate Mystery Meat: Exposing the Secrets Behind Burger King and Global Meat Production”, published by Rainforest Foundation Norway and Mighty Earth organization.
 

ADM welcomes the article’s recognition of its proactive sustainability programs in South America, which are available for all stakeholders to read at www.adm.com/progresstracker.  ADM has long been a signatory of the Soy Moratorium, and we are glad to have a played a part in its ongoing, successful protection of the Amazon Biome.  ADM’s No-Deforestation Policy was created in 2015, and we have been working with our partner The Forest Trust to implement transparency and traceability within our palm and soy supply chains ever since.  ADM is committed to its No Deforestation policy implementation.  We have begun the process of engaging industry associations, NGOs, academia, and other subject matter experts in an open and transparent way.  We are focused on proactive efforts to help ensure soy is legally sourced. Initiatives that focus on continuous improvement, such as ADM Responsible Soy and the Doing it Right program, promote the benefits of introducing better agricultural practices and legal compliance inside the farm. 

 

From grower to consumer, everyone within the supply chain plays a vital role in protecting sensitive biomes.  We remain supportive of an industry-wide approach that can provide soy growers, and everyone along the supply chain, with a transparent and vetted method that provides the confidence to remain compliant with local law, make infrastructure investments, satisfy stakeholders, and protect sensitive biomes.  We will continue to work toward transparency and traceability in our supply chain according to our No-Deforestation Policy as outlined in our Soy Action Plan. 

